
 
 
 
17th January 2016 
 
Dear Carmel 
 
I just wanted to add a further comment to Linby PC’s submission that was not covered 
in our initial response 
 
Matter 5 – Question 18 
I feel 230 homes in the last 5 years is not appropriate when the freedom of information 
that I requested shows that this figure has already been exceeded in the first 2 years of 
the adopted plan. 
 
Table 14 of the Authority Monitoring Report 2014/15 contains the number of homes on 
windfall (unallocated) sites.   
 
Table 14: New homes (net) completed on allocated and unallocated sites 

 Completions Allocated % allocated Unallocated % unallocated 

2011/12 275 134 49 % 141 51 % 

2012/13 227 170 75 % 57 25 % 

2013/14 321 195 61 % 126 39 % 

2014/15 311 154 50 % 157 50 % 

2015/16 174 48 28 % 126 72 % 

TOTAL 1,308 701 54 % 607 46 % 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
Denise Ireland 
Chair of Linby PC 

  
                                                          
           


